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From: Roberto Torres 
To: stlib@ 1ibrarieshawaii.org 
Date: Thu, Jul28,2005 4:12 PM 
Subject: Request to make documents available in Hawaii Public Libraries 

Ms. Jo Ann Schindler, Hawaii State Librarian: 

The US. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), Region IV in Arlington, Texas, received a request from 
Pa'ina Hawaii, LLC, for the construction of an underwater pool type commercial irradiator to be used for 
the irradiation of fresh fruits and vegetables (see attached press release and copy of license application). 
NRC plans to conduct several public meetings and prelicensing visits in Hawaii starting in August 2005. 
Please make the attached two documents available to the public through your library system. Thank you. 

Roberto J. Torres 
Senior Health Physicist 
US. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch 
61 1 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400 
Arlington, Texas 7601 1 
Telephone 81 7-860-81 89 
Facsimile 81 7-860-81 88 
rjt@nrc.gov 

cc: Jack Whitten; Tony Gaines 
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